
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

HPE/MIB 

 

November 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Post 16 Education and Training Convention 

Wednesday 20 November 2019 

1.00 p.m. – 4.00 p.m. 

 

It is vitally important that our Year 11 pupils have access to as much information about post 16 education and 

training opportunities as possible in order for them to make informed choices of where and how to continue 

their 14 - 19 learning journey.  We believe it equally important that parents/carers are also well informed. 

 

In order to meet this need I have arranged a Post 16 Education and Training Convention in the Main Hall on 

Wednesday 20 November 2019 from 1.00 p.m. to 4.00 p.m. where post 16 education and training providers 

covering our local region will be present to give you and your son/daughter information and advice about the 

courses or training they offer.  

 

Parents/carers are very welcome to visit the Convention with their son or daughter during school hours.  Pupils 

will visit the Hall between 1.00 p.m. - 3.00 p.m.  Please contact the School Office in the first instance if you 

would like to visit the Convention with your son/daughter so that we can assist you to meet at the correct time. 

 

All parents and pupils may meet and visit the Convention anytime between 3.00 p.m. - 4.00 p.m.  

 

Applications for post-16 courses or training usually take place from December 2019 and information will be 

available for both pupils and parents on how to make applications through UCAS Progress.  

 

I look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 20 November 2019 and thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Miss H Pestell 

Careers Education & Guidance Co-ordinator 

 


